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9
th

 June 2023 

 

 

Safety in Action in Hastings for Year 6 pupils 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Rye Community Primary School is invited to take part in the highly successful “Safety in Action” project, where children actively 

participate and learn how to deal with dangerous situations in a safe and controlled environment. 

East Sussex Fire and Rescue, Sussex Police, Ambulance Service, Southern Rail and others are all working together to teach 

children about safety and crime prevention. 

Participation in this event will support the children in providing high quality PSHE education with the different risk scenarios, 

supporting concepts and skills identified within the PHSE Association’s Programme of Study. 

Each child taking part will receive a participation certificate and information relating to safety issues. 

The session will take place at Bohemia Road Fire Station, Bohemia Road, Hastings, TN34 1EX on Friday 30
th

 June. The children 

will be leaving school just before lunch and will be returning before the end of the day. 

Therefore, the children will need to bring a packed lunch with them that day. If they normally have Free School Meals, then 

they will be provided with a packed lunch, if you indicate this on the reply slip below.  

The cost of the trip is £8. Please make payments via ParentPay; this is the same platform we use for booking and paying for 

school meals. If we do not receive enough payments, the trip may not go ahead. If you can’t afford to contribute the whole 

amount, please pay whatever you can afford; it does all help with covering the costs.  

Date 30
th

 June 2023 

Time During the school day 

Clothing School uniform  

Cost Voluntary contribution of £8.00 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Brunton 

Year 6 Teacher 
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I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………….. (Name) to participate in Safety in Action in Hastings on 

Friday 30th June.  

I have paid £8 voluntary contribution through ParentPay 

My child is entitled to Free School Meals and would like a packed lunch provided by the canteen.  

 

Signed………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian 

 

Medical form 

Does your child suffer from any allergy, illness 
or disability? 

Yes ☐ No ☐ 

If yes please provide further details, including any prescribed medication, times and doses.  
 
 
 
 
 

Do you consent to your child receiving first aid 
during the school trip? 

Yes ☐ No ☐ 

Do you consent to your child receiving urgent 
care during the school trip, including the use 
of anaesthesia, if deemed necessary by 
medical professionals? 

Yes ☐ No ☐ 

 

I can confirm that the information I have provided within this form is accurate. I am also 
happy for my child to receive first aid or urgent medical care whilst on a school trip or 
activity. 

Name of parent   

Emergency contact number one  

Name of contact   

Emergency contact number two  

 
Permission form 

By signing this form, I agree to the terms outlined in the letter that enables my child to 
participate in all of the listed school trips attached to this form.  

Name of pupil  

Year group  

Name of parent  

Signed  

Date  

 

 


